Year 9 Worcester Cultural Capital Visit May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Student enrichment experiences are a vital part of our Safe, Ready, Respectful curriculum at
the Edge Academy. School visits to different environments and places outside of the local
area form a key aspect of that provision.

We are planning to give further such opportunities to students in our Year 9 group on Friday
13t May 2022.

Students will travel by minibus to the historic rural city of Worcester to take part in a river
walk, visit the racecourse and see city landmarks. They will have a packed lunch by the river.
There will then be 30 minutes independent shopping time in the high street.

Finally, a visit to Top Barn Farm shop to see/feed animals. All students will need to arrive in
school by 9.15am and will return to school by 2.00 for dismissal.

All participants will need to wear comfortable clothing and trainer type shoes. The minibus
will leave school promptly at 9.30pm. Students will be free to leave from school upon return
at 2.00pm.

Lunch, refreshments and drinks will be provided as part of the trip, however there may be
opportunity for students to access other refreshments should they wish to bring a small
amount of money themselves.

Should you have any queries regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact the
school, or myself directly via adam.smith@theedgeacademy.co.uk or replying via the SMS
text message sent from school to notify you of the trip.

Yours faithfully,
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Adam Smith

Vice Principal

The Edge Academy, 946 Bristol Road South, Northfield, Birmingham B31 2LQ
Tel: 0121 533 5858 email: info@theedgeacademy.co.uk
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